
When Maine CDC may call about COVID-19 

People's identity is protected, names will not be shared.

Close Contacts

An honest conversation with the person on the
phone helps keep your family and friends safe.

Person with 
COVID-19 

 1. Case Investigator calls person with COVID-19

Enroll them in contact tracing for daily symptom checks
Help them take steps to keep others safe in case they get COVID-19

Within 6 feet of person with 
COVID-19 for at least 15 minutes

Learn who the person has been in close contact with
Refer the person to community resources if needed
Plan for follow up calls

 2. Contact Tracer calls people identified as close contacts

Call 211 with any question you have about COVID-19.

 Case Investigator

 Contact Tracer

https://www.maine.gov/dhhs/coronavirus


